Hello Mill Creek, it is Tuesday, March 2th!

Attention students, you can turn your golden tickets into the Office, Mrs. Hill, Mrs. Getter or your
first hour class.

We’ve got BIG News! A massive CONGRATULATIONS to Mrs. Doehring and our phenomenal 6-8
Choirs for hitting all the right notes at their Choir Festival this past Friday! They didn’t just perform
— they stole the show with a SUPERIOR score of 1, the highest score possible! But wait, there’s
more... They’re Heading to STATE at HOPE COLLEGE! Let’s keep the applause going as they
prepare to represent us on the big stage! We are SO proud of you all! Way to make our school shine!

Students, remember if you did not sign up for the fundraiser yesterday, tonight you have a second
chance to help our school earn some money. It takes very little time to register and add some contacts.
We need all students to participate in order for us to reach our goal! All students who participated by
just signing up 10 family members or friends, your name will be placed in a drawing for a $25.00 gift
card of your choice tomorrow morning. Show us your panther pride and help us earn some big bucks
for our school! Mrs. Hill will be at the school street doors after school if you need a new form.

Attention band students: Please make sure you have everything you need for tonight’s band concert.
Do not leave school without it!

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



